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From: nick.judd   
Sent: 21 September 2017 10:21 
To: Planning Policy Internet 
Subject: Gosport regeneration 

Hi, as a boat owner living in the Thames Valley we visit Gosport regually and are happy to support local 
business, but you really need to fix the A32!! Listening to Radio Solent this morning we would like to suggest:-

The rapid transport system to us seems useless, poorly thought out, little used. So why not change its use to an 
A32 bypass, complusory purchase extra land/houses and extend it to Fareham/M27. Recognise that car use on 
this RTS would free up space on the A32 for buses. Use the £25m +£8m allocated by the government as a 
start.  Yes finally recognise that house building needs to be put behind local job creation, use the MOD land for 
marine business, not just more waterside homes.  But no business will want to come to Gosport until the A32 is 
bypassed, that must come first. 

Best regards 

Nick Judd 

Sent from Samsung Mobile on O2 
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